
 

 

 

 

Meeting of the Governing Council MIB Trieste Alumni Association 

July 17th 2023 – 21:00-22:00 

 
Board members present via Zoom: Gonzalo Moreno Miceli, Ornela Agostino, Luca Spiezia, Teodora 
Cerrato 
 
Excused: Alessia Cossutta, Gabriela Carminatti, Jessica Parutto, Igor Biscontin, Irma Tun Naal, Lisa 
Chen, Manish Shetty, Marina Brenere 
 

The main topics discussed during the meeting are reported below 
 
 

1. Reunion 2023: official date, speakers, logistics and leisure activities 
 
During the discussion, the main focus was on identifying two speakers who will be contacted by 
the Board representatives before the end of the week (July 22nd). The options for the dinner are 
currently being evaluated and the activity is expected to be finalized in the coming weeks.  
 
For Sunday, it was suggested to organize both the traditional golf tournament and a new tennis 
tournament.  

 Gonzalo and Igor will work together to align and organize the event, while Ornela will 
explore the possibility of partnering with tennis clubs in Trieste. 

 
There are pending activities related to the Business Corner, including initiating the candidature 
and selection process. Alignment with the School is required for this. Each corner will have a 
maximum of two minutes for an in-person introduction to ensure visibility. 
 
The discussion on team roles has also begun, addressing the organization and responsibilities 
within the team. 
 
The Board has access to activity and speakers trackers on Google Drive for further reference. 
 

2. Reunion 2023: Communication 
 
The Communication team will promote the event starting with a "Save the Date" announcement 
to be launched on the social networks by the end of the week (July 22nd). 
 

3. Networking Cafes & other initiatives updates 
 

Networking Cafés were organized in six cities during the period from May to July: Trieste, San Juan 
- Argentina, Rome, Paris, Luxembourg, and Udine. The board has also discussed the possibility of a 
potential initiative called 'MIB on the beach' which would ideally take place in Croatia and at the 
beginning of September. There is a suggestion to involve the School and contact Prof. Pilotto 
regarding this matter.    
 



 

4. Set-up the date for the next meeting / calendar 
 
The date of the forthcoming Board meeting is planned for July 31st at 9:00 – 9:30 pm.  
 
 
The meeting ended at 10:00 pm. 

The Secretary-general  

Teodora A.S. Cerrato 

 

The President 

Gonzalo Moreno Miceli  

 


